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With the construction of our school garden underway, Evergreen Academy has taken the first 
steps towards becoming a certified Level 1 Washington Green School. We have formed a Green 
Team, comprised of staff, parents and students who will meet monthly to oversee and guide us 
toward this goal.  Watch for updates about our progress in future editions of this newsletter. 

Evergreen Academy is working to become a 
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Across the Campus Spotlights 

Engaging Lessons & Learning…The Evergreen Academy Way 

 Fourth & Fifth Grade Visit YMCA Camp Seymour 

Our 4th and 5th graders had a blast this past Monday through Wednesday in the Outdoor 
Education program at Camp Seymour.  Our students learned many important lessons during our 
stay.  We learned how to take care of our environment by playing educational games about 
estuaries, we dissected a squid and studied the Living System of Nature, and we also examined 
the parts to a paddle and learned how to use a canoe.  Finally, through a bit of friendly 
competition, we even learned the importance of eating and not our wasting food. Our students 
are sure to remember their experiences together at Camp Seymour for years to come.  Many 
thanks to parents Kevin Lund, Laurie Tatalick and Srini Venugopal for being our wonderful cabin 
leaders! 
 



September 18, 2015                                                                 EVERGREEN ACADEMY NEWS                                                                         

3 
 

 

Looking ahead… 

 

Fall After School Enrichment Class Registrations Due 
Fall after school enrichment class registrations are due with payment on September 23rd.  
Classes are filled on a first come, first served basis.  If you have any questions about our fall 
enrichment class schedule, please contact Michelle Coster, Assistant Principal, at 
michelle.coster@nlcinc.com. Classes begin the week of September 28th.   

 
OPT Meeting 
Mark your calendars and plan to attend our first OPT meeting of the school year on Thursday, 
October 1st from 6 to 7 p.m. in the Library Media center.  Come and learn all about our fabulous 
OPT and all they do to support our school.  OPT has lots of volunteer opportunities available for 
parents so there are many ways to join in the fun!  Be sure to read the OPT newsletter in your 
child’s Friday folder today for more details about OPT. 
 

Childcare is available for Evergreen Academy students during the OPT meeting on October 1st.  
Participants must be at least three years old and potty trained.  If you need childcare during the 
meeting, please contact Deborah Kaye at 425-488-8000 or at deborah.kaye@nlcinc.com by 4 
p.m. on September 30th to reserve a space.  Thank you. 

 
School Bag Lunches by No Junk 
Our school lunch program available on Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays through No Junk has 
been well received by all concerned.  If you have not yet ordered a lunch for your child, please 
consider giving this online service a try!  There are both hot and cold menu items to choose 
from that are made with the best ingredients available and delivered to your child in reusable 
containers.  Visit www.nojunk-goodfood.com/eatwell/ to register.  The deadline is 11:00 p.m. 
for next day delivery.  Thank you for supporting this great school lunch program! 
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